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From: Sharon Eva <>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 9:28 AM 
To: Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov>; Ginny Cox Delaney < >; Alison Divine < > 
Subject: Resignation From KHCG Task Force 
 
All:   
 
It is with great regret that I need to inform you of my resignation from the KHCG Task Force.  
 
My work schedule and family commitments have become such that I cannot continue to volunteer 
the time necessary to do my job with the thoroughness I would like. I will be resigning effective today, 
Tuesday, September 24.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity, KHCG does great work for our community. Best wishes to you and the 
other members going forward.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
Sharon Eva  
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